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State Senator John A. DeFrancisco visited the YWCA Women's Residence Program on

September 15, 2015, to announce that he helped secure a $25,000 crime prevention/domestic

violence grant for YWCA of Syracuse & Onondaga County.  Featured in the picture are (left

to right) YWCA resident Francine, YWCA Executive Director Fanny Villarreal and Senator

DeFrancisco. All three individuals spoke during the event.  


